Headteachers:
Mrs M. Adams MA
Mrs M. Constantinou BEd



Littlegrove, East Barnet, Herts EN4 8SR t: 020 8449 5856 e: office@stmarysen4.barnetmail.net www.stmarysen4-barnet.co.uk



4<sup>th</sup> October 2019

Dear year 4 parents/carers,

This week we have been focussing on litter and the environment around us.

Some of this week's activities have included writing letters to big companies such as Coca-Cola to encourage them to take responsibility for their waste. We have also been creating posters about our world and what the perfect world would look like. The most exciting part of the week was when we went litter picking in the park.

We were surprised to learn that there is so much rubbish in our park! We found all sorts of things hidden in bushes! We were also surprised to learn about that there are 6.3 billion bits of litter in the bottom of the ocean. Also, by 2050 there will be more rubbish in the ocean than fish!

We are writing to let you know that we are still concerned about the amount of rubbish and litter that is harming wildlife and even people.

We are committed to stop creating more damage to the world by reducing litter. We are also committed to using less single use plastic. We are committed to help by picking up litter and taking care of the environment around us.

We would like your help to saving the environment by using less plastic and to put your litter in the bin or reuse what we can.

Year 4





